TNC Budget Committee Meeting December 4, 2019
Minutes
Attending Committee members: Chairman Harvey Goldberg, Mark Epstein, Max Flehinger

Absent: Eran Heissler, Ken Schwartz, Bob Shmaeff

Also attending: Ted O’karma, Devon Cromwell

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Goldberg at 7:06 P.M.

Mr. Cromwell brought up the issue of possibly using TNC funds for removal of dead trees from City streets and properties.  This was discussed and will be referred to the Beautification Committee
Minutes of the October 16, 2019 Committee meeting were approved unanimously (motion by Epstein/Goldberg).

Expenditures for October, 2019 MER report were reviewed and approved unanimously (motion by Flehinger/Epstein).

Financial statements, as of October 31, 2019 were reviewed. On a motion by Epstein, seconded by Flehinger, they were approved unanimously.

There was no other Committee business.

The next meeting of the Committee is scheduled for Wednesday, January 22, 2020,

The meeting was adjourned at 7:26 P.M. 

    Max Flehinger

    Secretary Pro Tem

